[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings, 
  
As Anne Arundel Community College continues to ease restrictions, we are able to make some exciting changes in the fall for MDE Asbestos Licensing Testing. We wanted to share this information with everyone who has previously tested with us to help you plan ahead. 
  
Beginning in September, we will be able to welcome MDE candidates for in-person testing at our Arnold Campus Testing Center . In person testing appointments will be available between 8:30am – 4:30pm each Friday.   The Arnold Campus is located at 101 College Parkway, Arnold, MD 21012. 
  
We are happy to share that we will also continue to offer remote testing for candidates who find that more convenient. Remote testing appointments will be available on Mondays and Thursdays.  
  
All exams will be offered both in-person and remotely.  Appointments for the fall will become available for scheduling in mid- August. 
  
Finally, for employers who manage the exam registration for their employees, we are now able to offer a voucher purchase option.  To learn more about the vouchers and see if it is a good fit for your company, please call (41) 777-1742 or email me at ewwulbrecht@aacc.edu 



Sincerely,


Liz Wulbrecht 
Assistant Director, Testing & Assessment Services 

Anne Arundel Community College 
101 College Parkway  Arnold, MD 21012 
(410) 777-1742 
ewwulbrecht@aacc.edu 



